The Drive-Home Newsletter
September 25th, 2016
Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!


This Week in Sunday School
We learned about how GOD forgave David, even though he messed up.
Preschool: We learned “GOD is our help” in sign language, GOD forgives us if we say we’re sorry, made sheep, and decorated a cup of hearts that we filled with good things like animal crackers.
· How do you say “GOD is our help” in sign language?
· How do we ask GOD for forgiveness? Does he give it to us?
K-2nd Grade: We talked about the grown up word repentance and how GOD always forgives us. Then we covered David’s eyes to show that sin blinds us but made torches because GOD is our light! 
· Why did you guys cover David’s eyes?
· What is this torch for?
3rd-5th Grade: We were tempted to eat some candy that said “do not eat” on it, talked about David’s big sins, our stories, and Nathan’s parable and how we use parable’s to teach lesson.
· Why did you cut apart a paper man?
· What were some of the parables you heard today?
This week in Children’s Church
Today we made posters of what GOD wants us to do and what our church does! Check out our Facebook page for pictures!
· What does the Bible tell us to do?
· What is our church doing well?
· What is something else we could do?
Coming Up This Week

Join us Wednesday Nights for dinner and programming at 5:30pm! Food is $3 for individuals and $8 for families! Kid’s Club starts at 6:15. See you there!

Keep In Mind

October 16th Jews for Jesus are joining us Sunday Morning to talk about the feast of Tabernacles! Bring a picture of your kids, family or self, we will be making small tabernacles to live in!

Join us October 23rd at 2:00pm for the sacrament workshop! All families are invited to this conversation after church where we will be discussing Baptism, Dedication, and Communion in order to seek a better understanding of these sacraments, the Covenant Church’s perspective on them, and when children can participate in them.
